
 

South Central Christian Men’s Evangelistic Fellowship 

Family Night Minutes for 22 February 2016 

Mountain Grove 

Cabool   We sang 4 songs, then Seth from Springfield 
gave the sermon. 

Offering was taken. Barry opened with 
prayer. We have over $11,000 in our church 
plant fund.  

Stephen gave a report on the campus house. 

Mt. View will be presenting “The Battle” 
April 9, 10, and 11 @ 7:00. Sunday will be the 
most crowded. 

Next meeting will be at Oak Hill March 21. 

Rick Mosher closed with prayer. 
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